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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We had an exciting end to our week. Brenchley and Burgess classes enjoyed their 
Sensory Seas Workshop with Royal Greenwich Museums.   
 
All of the pupils were able to meet our visiting owls today. I hope you like this photo. 
We’ll let you know when there are more on our website.  

 

 
 
 
 
The whole school took part in the NSPCC’s Number Day activities today.  
 
Helen from Heart n Soul has been in touch. Heart n Soul is a creative arts organisation 
providing creative opportunities for people with learning disabilities and / or autistic 
people. They would really like to reach out to more young people to get involved in Do 
Your Own Thing in their Saturday afternoon session twice a month. They are hoping to 
get more 10 -16year olds involved and offer a session on the 2nd Saturday of the 
month for just 10 -16year olds to find their groove. The last Saturday of the month is for 
all young people aged 10 - 25 to come together, be creative and share. 
Find out more here: https://www.heartnsoul.co.uk/dyot  
 
Happy Eid to those of you who will be celebrating next week. Please let the office know 
if your son or daughter will not be coming in to school.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.heartnsoul.co.uk/dyot


We are looking forward to inviting parents from each Key Stage to meet together and 
join us for afternoon tea. Parents and carers will collect their children at the regular end 
of day time.  
 
The dates and times are below: 
 

Key Stage Three: Tuesday May 18th from 2.30pm 
Key Stage Two: Wednesday May 19th from 2.15pm 

Key Stage 1: Thursday May 20th from 2.15pm 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


